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Hello, 
 These are my comments regarding the bill. Not to get political but cap and trade will
drastically hurt the ag, trucking, and logging/construction industries. Maybe we should put
pressure on other countries to bring there emission standards up to ours first. Being a small
business owner, I rely on trucking to get my equipment moved around so I can spray farm
fields. My profit margins are already razor thin. This bill will effectively cripple my business.
Please vote wisely 
-- 
Nathan Earl

LNJ Farms
(503) 314-0479
nathan.lnjfarms@gmail.com
PO Box 42
Canby, OR 97013
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